
From: Jay Eslick [mailto:jkmeslick1@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 9:56 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Conflict 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am a licensed sales representative in several states.  I have had my securities 
license in the past, but choose not to solicit variable products.  I take pride in my 
ethos and am a firm believer that all unscrupulous sales people should be 
aggressively prosecuted.  However, I do not operate in a market which is 
currently under FINRA's jurisdiction, nor do I wish to fall under any additional, 
and possibly conflicting, jurisdictions. 
 
Thank you, Jay Eslick 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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